
From: Ann Warren
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Council meeting (Items 307-23 and 308-24)
Date: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 10:35:20 AM

To council members, 

I originally emailed the council members at the time in March of 2022 to raise my
concerns regarding the implementation of bus/bike lanes in Malden.
I believed it was on a trial basis and as such I also now believe it is a failed initiative.
Please review and rethink this plan with further input from Malden voters and less
input from the MBTA and Mass DOT. Thank you.

Ann Warren, 
78 Rutland St. Malden (ward 5 constituent).
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